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I am supporting this cause because I believe this will help all parties. It will help the 

government find locations for the elderly also helping the hospitals free up space. It 

will help the economy overall. Most of all it will help the elderly themselves. The care 

we provide is very self centric. A hospital is unable to take care of the resident due to 

so many other needs with higher priorities. With adult care homes we are with them 

24/7 having activities and growing a relationship like someone who sees them 

everyday it also gives them a better lifestyle to be in a home and feeling like this is 

where they belong rather just being in a hospital.  


